
Good morning, 
 
Firstly I want to say thank you for helping us keep everyone safe and well.  These are strange times 
for us all and it is certainly made easier knowing that we have such a wonderful school community. 
As *** is on our school’s SEN (special educational needs) register, I want to offer you some 
additional support during this time which is specific to their learning and needs. 

I have attached some useful links and activities which may be of interest to *** and yourselves and 
will help her/him access the differentiation and additional support that she/he receives in school on 
a daily basis. 

PLEASE NOTE:  THIS IS NOT ADDITIONAL WORK FOR YOU OR FOR EVIE and can be used in place of 
some of the work set by *** (as you can see I have included them within this email so they are 
aware of the work going home).  
 
Remember you are not teachers and the idea is to set some routine for your children, keep them 
ticking over but not to make things difficult for yourselves – learning takes place in so many different 

ways so don’t be afraid to be creative!  🙂 

 
I will be emailing you weekly for the foreseeable future, just to ‘touch base’ and see if you need 
anything (more guidance, ideas for learning, extra work, etc.). 

Keep well and enjoy the sun! 

Miss Haynes 

Deputy Headteacher & SENCO 
 
Featherstone Wood Primary School 
Featherston Road 
Stevenage 
Herts 
SG2 9PP 
01438 235550 
 


